
DECEMBER 20,  2024

Hello Families of Coyote Creek,

As the holiday season approaches, we just want to take a moment to say a huge thank you to all of you. This
year has been full of wonderful moments of learning and growth, and we’re so grateful to have you as part of
our school community.

We hope your holidays are filled with lots of laughter, relaxation, and special time with family and friends. May
the new year bring happiness, good health, and even more fun and success for you and your loved ones!

We can’t wait to see everyone back in the new year, ready for more exciting adventures together!
Wishing you all the happiest of holidays!

With warm wishes,

Coyote Creek Staff
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COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK 

Dec. 23 - Jan. 3 - School closed (Christmas; Hanukkah; Kwanza)

Jan. 1- New Years Day

Jan. 4- National Ribbon Skirt Day/ International World Braille Day

Jan. 6 - School Reopens

LOOKING AHEAD

Dec. 23 - Jan. 3 - School closed (Christmas; Hanukkah; Kwanza)

Jan. 1- New Years Day

Jan. 4- National Ribbon Skirt Day/ International World Braille Day

Jan. 6 - School Reopens

Jan. 15- Black Excellence Day

Jan. 17- Spirit Wear: Winter Wonderland

Jan. 27- International Holocaust Remembrance Day

Jan. 29- National Day of Remembrance of Quebec Mosque Attack and

Action against Islamophobia 

Jan. 31- Spirit Wear: Jersey Day Athletic Wear
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